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GERMAN TWINNING AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

R. Warman provided an update regarding German Twinning. Mr. Warman commented that there is not an
adult delegation at this time, but a youth delegation is planned for 2018.

V. Kompp commented that there was nothing new to report regarding the German Canadian Club.
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